
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 9th March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Boy in the Dress by David Walliams 

 

Over the last two terms, we have been reading stories written by the popular author David 
Walliams.  We have been exploring the common themes and conventions through his books.  Last 
term, we finished reading ‘The Boy in the Dress’ and the children would like to watch the film to 
see and discuss similarities and differences.  However, this film is a PG and we would need your 
permission to allow your child to watch it. 

Please sign a reply slip and return it to me to confirm your willingness to allow your child to take 
part.  

 

Many thanks in advance. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Michaela Cousins and Jack Whitty 

Year 3 and 4 Learning Leaders 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


